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The SQAC presented at the October 2024 Program Coordinators Meeting. We introduced the

SQAC, highlighted its achievements and reviewed our goals for the 2024-25 year.

We emphasized the importance and value of incorporating student voices in program

planning and encouraged Program Coordinators to seek feedback and input from their

students.
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